
From: Dan Kaiser
To: Codi Gregg
Subject: Re: Withdrawing the complaints
Date: Wednesday, July 6, 2022 7:04:16 AM

Sorry I forgot.

I am withdrawing my complaint against Lumen & Midco.  I have talked to the companies and
have been assured they will be addressing the continued poor performance by their contractor

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
Get Outlook for Android

From: Codi Gregg <exedir@sdonecall.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 12:02:40 PM
To: dan.kaiser3300@outlook.com <dan.kaiser3300@outlook.com>
Subject: Withdrawing the complaints
 
Hey Dan,
               I did not receive anything asking to withdraw the complaints against Midco or Lumen.   Did
you email anything over?
 
Thank you!
 
 
 
Codi Gregg
Executive Director
South Dakota 811 / South Dakota One Call
PO Box 187
Rapid City, South Dakota 57709
Phone: (605) 863 – 0951
Email: exedir@sdonecall.com
 

 
CAUTION: Do not click links or open attachments from unsolicited emails, even if they are
from a trusted contact! Please use the established process to report questionable or suspicious
emails. Thank you!
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